
  

 

KKU/JJA 

 

15 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RE: ALUMNI TUTORING PROGRAMME 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer your child small group tutoring sessions after school with an ex-Gateway Academy 

student who is now in sixth form/colleague, who achieved outstanding results in their English exam.   

 

The aims of these sessions are to provide: 

- An additional revision opportunity in a learning rich environment. 

- Experience from a tutor who has recently passed the exam with outstanding results. 

 

The sessions will focus on the English exam, commencing Friday 19 January 2024 and will take place every Friday 

from 3.00 pm to 4.00 pm in the school library until Friday 10 May 2024.  Alternative arrangements will need to be 

made on these days for your child’s journey home from the Academy. 

 

All tutors have liaised with teachers in the department to ensure the content of the tutoring is supporting the learning 

that is occurring in the classroom.  Your child has been selected as we believe with a little extra support, they may be 

able to achieve the next grade up. 

 

I am sure that you will agree that this is a fantastic opportunity for your child and would ask that you encourage them 

to attend every alumni tutoring session in order to reach and exceed their full potential.  Please could I also ask that 

you complete and return the reply slip below to Student Services by Thursday 18 January 2024.  If you have any 

queries with regards to alumni tutoring programme, then please do not hesitate to get it contact me via email at 

kate.kitsiou@theglc.org.uk.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Kate Kitsiou 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP 

RE:  ALUMNI TUTORING PROGRAMME 

 

I hereby confirm that I my child will be attending Alumni Tutoring Programme from Friday 19 January 2024. 

 

*I am happy for my child to walk home after the alumni tutoring programme has finished at 4.00 pm ❑ 

* I will collect my child after the alumni tutoring programme has finished at 4.00 pm ❑ 

*please tick one 

 

Child’s name:  ________________________________ Year Group/Tutor Form: ___________________ 

 

Parental Name: _____________________________________________ Date: _______________ 

 

 

Signed ____________________________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

Please return completed slip to Student Services by Thursday 18 January 2024 

mailto:kate.kitsiou@theglc.org.uk

